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______________________________________________________________________________ 
December 2023 Operations Report: 

We responded to 84 emergency calls in November. 

We had 339 responses in November. 

 

 

Staffing: 

We are currently short 1 Fulltime Firefighter/EMT but are currently filling that position with 

parttime staff.  

 

 

Additional: 

For the second year is a row we collected and donated the most toys of all area 1st Responders 

for the Toys for Tots program. We want to thank the community for all the assistance they 

provided. 

 

We want to wish our community a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

 

 

Thank you, 
Nicholas J.A. Kantz 
Fire Chief 
 


